Clackamas County Coordinating Committee
August 4, 2022
Report by Susan Keil

| attended as an alternate as Paul Gornick was out of town. Most of the agenda was devoted to
discussion of who should represent Clackamas County cities on the Regional Toll Advisory Committee.
The discussion was centered on whether it should be someone from a city having substantial impact like
West Linn or Oregon City or representing Clackamas County more broadly, or supportive of tolling or
not. After a couple of slates were tested, the approved representation is Kathy Hyzy from Milwaukie
and Brian Hodson from Canby as an alternate. There was substantial discussion about who should be
appointed to the Tolling Diversion subcommittee and concern about having someone from C-4 be the
representative. However, on a 5-4 vote, the president of the West Linn City Council, Rory Bialostosky,
who is not on C-4, will be the representative. Paul Savas is the County representative on the Regional
Toll Advisory Committee.

There was also discussion on the Oregon Highway Plan Policy Amendment concerning congestion
pricing. It was felt that there should be a sunset clause and that the discussions on this policy need to
be taken to the specific communities impacted by it.

The Eugene Housing Field Trip will be scheduled for October 7 or 14.



